THE ASSISTANT SECRETARY OF THE NAVY

RESEARCH, DEVELOPMENT AND ACQUISITIONS
1900 NAVY PENTAGON
WASHINGTON DC 20350-1000
AUG 0 9 2007

The Honorable Bart Stupak
Chairman, Subcommittee on
Oversight and Investigations
Committee on Energy and Commerce
House of Representatives
Washington, DC 20515-6115

Dear Mr. Chairman:

Thank you for your letter of July 6, 2007, requesting documentation related to the American Superconductor Corporation (AMSC) and a briefing.

We have forwarded your letter to appropriate organizations within the Department of the Navy and are assembling the requested information. Our initial survey indicates that, because of the breadth of your request, many thousands of pages of material may be required. We are working to identify the requested material and will provide an initial delivery of contracts documents before the end of this month. Thereafter, the Department will continue coordination with your Committee staff and provide the requested material and schedule a briefing on the projects and the quality of work performed by AMSC for the Department of the Navy.

A similar reply is being sent to Chairman Dingell. As always, if I can be of further assistance, please let me know.

Sincerely,

Delores M. Etter

where M. Etter

Copy to:
The Honorable Joe Barton
Ranking Minority Member

Committee on Energy and Commerce

The Honorable Ed Whitfield Ranking Minority Member Subcommittee on Oversight and Investigations